
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 


NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

NOVEMBER 22, 2011 HEARING DATE 


TO 


ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 


DOCKET NO. 110224-TP 


IN RE; PROPOSED AMENDMENT OF RULE 25-4.0161, F.A.C., 

REGULATORY ASSESSMENT FEES; TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANIES 

ISSUED: November 7, 2011 

NOTICE is hereby given that no hearing was requested within 21 days of the Notice of 
Proposed Rule published in the Florida Administrative Weekly in this docket. Therefore, the 
November 22,2011 hearing date is cancelled. 

The person to be contacted regarding the proposed rule is Kathryn G.W. Cowdery, Office 
of General Counsel, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, (850) 413-6216, 
kcowdery@psc.state.fl.us. 

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this 7th day of November, 

ANN COLE 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6770 
www.floridapsc.com 
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